
The Town of Moriah held a Bid Opening for the Lamos Lane/Witherbee Road Sewer Main 

Replacement on June 15, 2018 at 10:00am at the Town of Moriah Town Hall, 38 Park Place, 

Port Henry, New York. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava Supervisor 

  Art Morgan  Water & Sewer Superintendent 

  Rose French  Town Clerk 

  Jenny Connelly Cedarwood Engineering 

  Charles Manfred Manfred Construction 

  Greg   CFI Contracting 

 

The Supervisor read the legal notice regarding the bid opening. 

 

Bids were opened by Supervisor Scozzafava. 

 

Real Construction: Base: $656,000 Alternate: $188,000  Total: $844,000  

 

CFI Contracting Base: $633,370 Alternate: $170,838  Total: $804,208 

 

Manfred Const. Base: $488,504.90 Alternate: $142,891.36 Total: $631,396.26 

 

The Supervisor stated that the budget for this project is $600,000, it was awarded in 2017. 

 

Mr. Manfred from Manfred Construction is comfortable with his bid. 

 

The Supervisor stated the official award will be notified. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:30am. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

       Town Clerk 


